VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS OF THE U.S.
FLOYD J. TLTON POST NO. 3878

318 4™ Avenue

Rochelle, lliingis 61068

April 20, 2022

City of Rochelle

Attn: Mayor John Beatrows
420 North 6" Street
Rochelle, Illinois 61068

Dear Mayor Bearrows,

The Floyd J. Tilton VFW Post 3878 would like to conduct a Poppy Drive on Saturday, May 28,
2022, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. at the corner of 4" Avenue and Lincoln Highway. We request
the City Council’s permission to conduct this fundraiser at the intersection with our poppies and

seeking donations during the above hours.

The funds collected during our Poppy Drives go into a separate account called the Relief Fund.
This fund is used specifically to assist veterans in their time of need.

If there are any questions, please feel free to contact us at 815-562-3878. Thank you for your
support.

Sincerely,

Bill Bumgarner
Post Commander

VETERANS OF FOREIGN WARS OF THE UNITED STATES



